
 

 

Safeguarding - What you can do. 

Parents and carers play a role in safeguarding children in their 

community. If you have any concerns, no matter how small, you should 

report them to someone who you trust will listen. The school is required 

to have a designated child protection officer for this purpose. Parents 

and children should speak to the safeguarding officer if they have any 

concerns about a child or staff member. 

If you think a child or young person may be in immediate danger, call 

999.  

Nottinghamshire's Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) operates 

between the hours of 08:30-17:00 Monday to Thursday and 08:30-

16:30 on Friday. For any urgent concerns about a child or if you wish 

to report a concern anonymously, please contact them on 0300 500 

80 80. If you require an urgent response outside of these hours, 

contact the Emergency Duty Team (EDT) on 0300 456 4546. 


